
 

 

HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

DATE:   Monday, October 5, 2015 
              Day 4 
 

GENERAL:   

 Let’s raise the Jolly Roger!  This Wednesday, the Pirates are in the wildcard game against 
the Cubs.  Shaler Area is encouraged to wear Pirate gear to root on our Buccos - Let’s go 
Bucs!    

 
ACTIVITIES: 

 Attention:  Any student interested in going cave exploring at the Laurel Caverns with the 
Outdoors Club should come to the meeting with Mr. Susa during 4th Period 
announcements today in Room 120.  Permission forms and information are available in 
the Activities Office.  This is a great trip that is sure to be super fun! 
 

 There will be a Spanish Honor Society meeting this Wednesday, October 7th in Room 112 
from 2:30 until 3:30 PM.  Please bring T-shirt ideas! 
 

 We are having a Future Teacher of America meeting on October 7th during 4th Period 
announcements.  We are voting on our new executive board.  The meeting will take place 
in Room 214. 
 

 To members of the French Honors Society:  There will be a meeting this Thursday, 
October 8th after school in Room 214.  Your dues and T-shirt designs are due then; there 
will also be a showing of a French movie and we will have snacks!  
 

 Applications for all students interested in joining Mu Alpha Theta (Math Honor Society) are 
due by Friday, October 9th.  Any 11th or 12th grade student, who is currently in an honors 
level mathematics course starting with Algebra 2, may be eligible for full membership.  9th 
and 10th grade students are eligible for a one-year associate membership if they are 
interested in joining Mu Alpha Theta.   
 

 SENIORS:  The yearbook ad drive continues!  This is time for parents, grandparents, 
aunts, uncles, friends, and neighbors to purchase grad ads to celebrate your upcoming 
graduation.  Also, get out there and sell business ads to local businesses.  They are ready 
and wanting to advertising in our award winning Spectrum yearbook.   Extra ad envelopes 
are available in the Activities Office.  ALL ads are due by October 22nd.   

 

 

 



GUIDANCE:   

 The Guidance Office is hosting two college visits today ~ Radford 3rd period, and Gannon 
8th period. 
  

Radford is a medium-sized public school located in a rural setting in Virginia.  
Radford University’s top areas of study include Elementary Education, Business, 
Criminal Justice, and Exercise, Sport, and Health Education. 

 
Our 8th period visit today is Gannon University.  Gannon is a private school of 
3,000 undergraduates located in Erie, PA.  About one-third of students attending 
this school study a health profession; other major offerings include Biomedical 
Engineering, Software Engineering, Advertising Communication, and Education.   

  
If you would like to attend either of these college visits, please pick up a pass in the 
Guidance Office now. 
  

 The North Pittsburgh College Fair will be held this evening from 6:00 until 8:00 PM at  
La Roche College.  This is a great opportunity to gather information and meet 
representatives from over 140 colleges and universities.  Registration is not required.  For 
more information, stop by the Guidance Office. 

 Attention all Seniors planning on attending any type of school after high school: AES 
Engineers is holding an essay competition to award a $500 scholarship. The application 
deadline is this Wednesday, October 7th.  Stop by the Guidance Office for more details on 
this scholarship opportunity. 
 

 For students planning to take the November 7 SAT, which is not here at Shaler ~ The 

registration deadline is this Friday, October 9.  Register at www.collegeboard.org for this 

test.  

 Attention students exploring college and university options ~ Duquesne University’s 

College Fair is this Sunday, October 11 from 1:00 until 3:00PM.  Over 100 colleges and 

universities from across the country will be represented at this fair.  

 Attention Juniors: Eaton Prep will be offering a free practice test to simulate the new SAT 

at the Mt. Lebanon Recreation Center on Sunday, October 11.  Please register online at 

www.eatonprep.com if you would like to take this practice test.  

For more information on any of these testing opportunities, stop by the Guidance Office. 

 Interested in making some extra cash by tutoring other high school students?  The 
Guidance Office is accepting applications for its 2015-2016 Student Tutor List.  For more 
information and to pick up an application, please stop by the Guidance Office. 

 
GATE: 

 Attention GATE students attending the Frick Art and Historical Society trip on October 9th: 
Permission slips are due no later than Tuesday, October 6th. If you signed up to attend, 
but cannot attend now due to a conflict, please see Mrs. Palladino as soon as possible. 

http://www.collegeboard.org/
http://www.eatonprep.com/


ATHLETICS:  

 For any girls interested in playing Lacrosse, a practice will be held this evening in Gym B 
between 5:00 and 6:30 PM. 
 

 Our Girls JV & Varsity Soccer teams will play Hampton High School at Biles Turf Field this 
evening at 6:00 PM and 7:30 PM 
 

 The Girls JV Volleyball team will host Pine Richland at the high school’s Gym A at 6:00 PM 
followed by the Varsity team at 7:30 PM this evening. 

 
 The Shaler Area Titans Ice Hockey Team opens their home season tomorrow against 

Canon McMillan at Alpha Ice Complex at 9:00 PM.  One hundred percent of the game 
admission and the proceeds from the 50/50 raffle will be donated to the family of Ava 
Campbell. Please come out and support our Titan Hockey team and the Campbell family. 

 Interested in joining this year’s Varsity Bowling teams?  Open conditioning begins 
tomorrow, October 6th, and will take place every Tuesday until the start of the season.  
Conditioning and practice take place at Perry Park Lanes. Cost will be $5 to bowl.  If you 
have any questions, please ask a member of the team or contact Dennis Reagle at his 
school email address. 
 

 If you are interested in a new logo for Shaler Area High School, this is your chance to 
make one.  Any student can submit an entry to the Athletic Department for consideration 
to be a logo for Shaler Area.  Logos should be based on the following:  the history of 
Shaler Area School District, the mythical individuals called Titans, the letters “SA”, or the 
words, “Shaler Area”.  Entries can be computer generated or hand drawn.  Entries must 
be submitted to the Athletic Office by the end of the day today to be considered.  The 
student whose logo is picked will win Titan apparel and a gift card.  Please include your 
name and grade with your entry. 
 

OTHER: 


